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Director’s Order             22/2011 
 
 
 
 
Re: The Recall and Appointment of the NMR Scientific-Service Team Leader 
 
 
As of December 31, 2011, I remove  

 

RNDr. Miloš Bud ěšínský, CSc. 

 

from the position of the NMR scientific-service team leader. 

I want to thank Dr. Buděšínský for his many years of service in the position of the 

NMR leader and for his development of NMR methods within the institute. 

 

On the basis of the commission’s evaluation of the results of the open competition for 

the position of the NMR scientific-service team leader, I hereby appoint  

 

Ing. David Šaman, CSc. 

 
as the NMR scientific-service team leader as of January 1, 2012. 
 
 
 
 
Prague, December 27, 2011 
 
 
 
 
       RNDr. Zdeněk Havlas, DrSc. 
         Director 


